
 

 

 

TO:                  Coaches/USA Swim Teams 

 From:               Meet Mgt Team 

                        Curl-Burke Swim Club 

 Subject:            Helping Others – Pilgrim Meet 

 We are asking all teams to participate in a food drive that will assist Loudoun Interfaith  

Relief.  They have asked us to collect canned fruit only.  Every swimmer who brings a canned 
fruit  product will be given a raffle ticket for prizes that will be donated by our team dealers, 
Underwater Wear,  Sports Fair, and Aardvark Swim and Sport.   

 If you forget your “canned donation”, you can make a cash donation or check ($5.00) to 
Loudoun Interfaith Relief (www.loudouninterfaithrelief.org), and your swimmer will receive a 
raffle ticket.   

 It’s a time to be thankful and thoughtful, and to be helpful for those less fortunate.  Let’s make 
this a great opportunity to help others.  Please ask your swimmers to participate at the 10th 
Annual Pilgrim Pentathlon Swim Meet at Claude Moore Recreation Center.   

  

Sincerely, 

 Brian D Pawlowicz 

Meet Director 

   

  

 

 


